

KKU Ref. 660201.1.11/ 10790

May 20, 2024

Prof. Ushiki Tatsuo President Niigata University 8050 Ikarashi 2-no-cho, Nishi-ku, Niigata, 950-2181, Japan

Telephone: +81-25-262-6935 Fax: +81-25-262-7519

E-mail: intl@cc.niigata-u.ac.jp

Dear President of Niigata University

On behalf of Khon Kaen University (KKU), I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to Niigata University on the occasion of the 75th anniversary. I would like to take this opportunity to send my best wishes to all of your colleagues, staff members, students, and the entire Niigata University community as you celebrate this momentous occasion. This remarkable milestone is a testament to the enduring commitment to excellence and dedication to academic advancement that have defined Niigata University since its establishment.

As a partner university, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for all the past cooperation and correspondence with our Faculty of Dentistry and Faculty of Engineering on establishing cooperative activities in academics, student exchange, and research.

Once again, congratulations on reaching this significant achievement, and may the future be filled with even more extraordinary accomplishments and fruitful endeavors

Sincerely yours,

Assoc. Prof. Charnchai Panthongviriyakul, M.D.

President of Khon Kaen University

Chandran Pd.



International Affairs Division, 4th Floor, Bimala Kalakicha Building 123 Mittraparp Road, Muang District, Khon Kaen 40002, Thailand Tel +66 43202059 email vpinter@kku.ac.th https://www.kku.ac.th